
 
 

Clarendon Training Day 9th April, Clarendon Competition 10th and 11th April  

 
Notes for Competitors 
 

Welcome to the Clarendon April Event! 
Thank you for entering our Clarendon Event. Please take a moment to read the following notes 
regarding the training day and competition. 

Safety First 
 

This event will be operating under COVID safe guidelines. 

Every person attending the event MUST check in with the QR code on the Service NSW app. This 
includes competitors, coaches and support people as well as all officials and volunteers. It is your 
responsibility to ensure that everyone in your party is checked in. 

QR codes will be displayed on the roadway after Gate 4 well as the check in desk and other public 
areas.  

Please also remember the 1.5m distancing when on site as well as washing your hands or sanitising 
regularly. 

 

Other Safety considerations 

• Please observe the 10km/h speed limit at all times 
• Please be respectful of competitors – especially those in Arena 3 when driving onto the site 
• St Johns Ambulance will be in attendance should you require their assistance 

General Housekeeping 
• Entry is via Gate 4 only 
• Bridle Numbers must be displayed on your horse(s) on both sides at all time whilst on site 
• We have been unable to secure catering for the event, we are trying to get a coffee van to 

attend. As a result please ensure that you bring adequate people food and water to the 
event. 

• Please check the DNSW Clarendon events page on the DNSW for more information on rules 
and requirements as well as grounds layout Clarendon Events | Dressage New South Wales 
(equestrian.org.au) 

  

https://www.dressagensw.equestrian.org.au/content/clarendon-events
https://www.dressagensw.equestrian.org.au/content/clarendon-events


Volunteers 
THANK YOU!!! We couldn’t run this event without you 

• On arrival please check in at the office and collect: 
o A wrist band (for catering) 
o Your gift voucher  

Training Day – 8am – 2pm 
• Gates will open at 7.30am 
• Riders please come to the office and collect your wrist band so that you can ride. Riders 

without a wrist band will be asked to leave 
• Please be patient and respectful to those around you 
• For safety reasons – No-one will be permitted on foot in the arenas – including coaches 

 

We hope you enjoy the event! Please visit the office to say hi and offer any suggestions 

Contact the Event Secretary Vireena Peacock for more information 

clarendon@dressagensw.com.au 

0409 243 273 

 

DNSW Clarendon Events Committee 

mailto:clarendon@dressagensw.com.au
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